






Timeline: 

Work is scheduled to begin November 2019 and would be complete before November 1, 2020.   

Budget: 

The total cost of the restoration is estimated at $11,000.  The City of North Port is seeking $5,500, 50% of 
the cost.  The City will pay for 50% of the cost. 

Future Location/Protection: 

After restoration is complete, the “Mandalas for World Peace” will be displayed again at Warm Mineral 
Springs.  The restoration will protect this community investment from future damage.  Upon completion 
of the grant, the City will provide pictures of the restored sculpture. 

 
















